SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST

Lord hath wade,
ogww«gmm%bwgﬁa%wﬂj

Communion kits are available at the
back of the auditorium. Kits will also be
available at the proper time should you forget
to pick one up or should you elect to have

Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon
request at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Nik Henry

Our God, He Is Alive - # 23
The Great Physician - H 291

PRAYER - Chris Cummings

SCRIPTURE READING
Psalm 85:8-13

When All quod’s Singers Get Home - # 859
Jesus, Keep Me Near the Cross - # 383

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Tommy Dees
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Jesus, Rose QfSharon -H 568

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“I Believe in His Forgiveness”

Ephesians 4:29-32

Trust and Obe)/ -H 915
This World Is Not My Home - H# 957

CLOSING PRAYER - Steven Goode

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.
CCLI # 290723
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LYNNE HooD, first cousin of Dawn Russell, is in the
final stages of her struggle with ALS.

SOONER CAMPERS
OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Pat Brack, Keith Brown, Margie
Brown, Kenny Bryant, June Chenault, Ken Craycraft, Layton Cum-
mings, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Moe Finley,
Randy & Beverly Fletcher, Bill Grant, Roger Gunz, Tami Hale,
Harvey Hand, Carter David Harbron, Tracy Hawkins, Letha Hop-
kins, Roy Hunt, Bruce Jackson, Linda Jamison, Dorothy Jennings,
Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Elizabeth Minor, Jennifer
Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Steve Quinn, Cathy Reaves, Deidra Riv-
ers, Debi Rodgers, Grayson Settle, Laura Shaw, Jim Smith,
Vanessa Strong, Bailey Thornton, Linda Warner, Jane Whitemore

To remain on the prayer list, please notify the office with an
update at your earliest convenience.

SUMMER SERIES

Make plans to join us as John Payne brings the next
lesson in our next Wednesday Night Summer Series,
6:30 PM, July 17th.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Kathy Buckner, Carmenmarie & LaShell Gutierrez
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ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:........................ rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

L SOUTH MAIN SHARES ]

Avery Craig,
Emily Glasgow,
Kate Sabella,
Bob Paynel!!!

[ ANNOUNCEMENTS ]

BAPTISMS

Reed and Riley Chapman were baptized into Christ
Sunday, July 7th. Congratulations to Reed and to Riley on
your decision to dedicate your lives to Christ!!

YOUNG @ HEART

Friday night is Game Night for the Young at Heart! Bring
your favorite games and a food or snack to share and join
us at 5:30 PM Friday evening, March 15th, in the Fellow-
ship Hall. If you can’t make it at that time, just come when
you can!

SUMMER YOUTH SERIES

South Main will be hosting the last Summer Youth Series,
on Tuesday, July 23, 2024, from 6:30-8:30pm. Youth groups
from several churches of Christ across Each Texas will be
here that night for worship, fun and food. We will need

several volunteers to help out. Please let David or
Renee know if you are willing to help!

SM BENEVOLENCE

Since it's beginning in 2018, our “Family Helping Family”
benevolence funds have helped multiple members of our
South Main Family during some trying times. If you would
like to donate to this important and appreciated work, please
do so in one of the following ways:

1) Use a pew envelope and mark it “SM Benevolence”
before placing it into the contribution basket or,

2) Give your donation to Renee or to one of the Elders.
For more information, please direct any questions to our
treasurer, Rodger Poe, or to any one of the Elders.

Your loving and generous gift is very much appreciated!!!

New to South Main?

Please fill out a Welcome Card to let us know you were
here. Thank you for joining us and we hope to see you
again. Feel free to learn more at www.southmainchurch.com
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